Communication English
Level

3

Bloque 1
Estructuras
-

Revision.
I like their little feet.
Have you got a pet? Yes,
I have.
I’ve got a hamster.
What colour is it? It’s
black and white.
How old is it? It’s five
years old.
He has got a cat.
She hasn’t got a pet.
They have got a
hamster.
They haven’t got a pet.
I’m scared of storms.

Vocabulario
-

I’m not scared of the
dark.
Are you scared of dogs?
Yes, I am.
What about Sam? He’s
scared of spiders.
Go away!
Trick or treat!
Can you help us please?
What’s the time on the
red clock?
It’s one o’clock.
What can we do now?
She gets up at seven
o’clock.

-

Revision
Pets
To be scared
Telling the time

Bloque 2
Estructuras
-

She’s got small ears.
His eyes are blue.
Her hair is long.
Touch your toes.
Shake your head.
Clap your hands.
What’s the matter?
My tummy hurts.
I feel sick.
I like spinach.
I don’t like peas.
My favourite food is
steak.

Vocabulario
-

She likes salad.
What would you like to
eat?
I’d like a hamburger,
please.
She plays football.
He feeds the squirrels.
On Monday he rides his
horse.
Can you skate? Yes, I
can.
Are you good at it?

-

Body
Food and drink
Free time

Bloque 3
Estructuras
-

My favourite season is
spring.
It’s cold outside.
It’s hot in here.
Put on your mittens.
In your birthday in
November? Yes, it is.
She is going to the
beach party.
It’s on Saturday at one
o’clock.
I can bring a birthday
cake.

Vocabulario
-

Who can bring
sandwiches?
Have some cake.
Where’s the rubber?
Where are his socks?
Where are her jeans?
On the chair in the
living room.
Is it in the kitchen?
Are they on the sofa?
Try it on.
It doesn’t fit you.

-

Seasons
Birthdays
Home

